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Know all my the these presents, that I, STITH PARHAM, of the County of York, 
SC, for and in consideration of the sum of 79 pounds 15 shillings, current 
money of Virginia, to me in hand paid by BENJAMIN INGRAM of Brunswick County 
in the state of Virginia have bargained, sold and delivered and by these 
presents do bargain, sell and deliver unto the said BENJAMIN INGRAM all the 
estate that belongs or will belong or shall be coming to me by the death of 
BENJAMIN INGRAM, deceased, except one negro girl by the name of Luce 
consisting of negroes, bonds, cash and every other produce and property 
whatsoever that may be coming to me or my heirs by the said BENJAMIN INGRAM.  
Death to have and to hold the said estate unto the said BENJAMIN INGRAM, his 
heirs and assigns to the only proper use and behoof of him, the said BENJAMIN 
INGRAM, his heirs and assigns forever.  And I do, by these presents, for 
myself, and my heirs, warrant the said estate unto the said BENJAMIN INGRAM, 
his heirs and assigns and against all other person or persons whatsoever 
witness hereof I have hereunto set my hand and affixed my seal this fifteenth 
day of September, one thousand, seven hundred and ninety five. 

STITH PARHAM {seal}

Test 
BETSY PARHAM 
WILLIAM INGRAM 
JAMES BRIAN 
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York County      ]
South Carolina   ]

JAMES BRIAN and WILLIAM INGRAM personally appeared before me and made oath 
that they were personally present and saw STITH PARHAM sign, seal and his act 
and deed deliver the within instrument of writing to BENJAMIN INGRAM, for the 
uses and purposes therein mentioned and BETSY PARHAM, was also present and 
signed her name as a concurring witness, sworn before me this 12th October, 
1795. 

JAMES BRIAN
WILLIAM INGRAM 
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Know all men by these presents, that I, STITH PARHAM, of York county, SC, (for
divers good causes thereunto moving) have constituted and by these presents do
constitute, and appoint my friend, BENJAMIN INGRAM of the county of Brunswick 
and state of Virginia, my whole and sole attorney, in a certain matter 
respecting my right to and estate fallen to me in the county of Brunswick in 
the state of Virginia by the death of BENJAMIN INGRAM of the said county 
consisting of Negroes, bonds, cash and all other produce, or profits, 
thereunto may be coming to me J. C.  J. C. and I do hereby authorize and 
invest the said BENJAMIN INGRAM with as full power and ample authority  
to receive the said estate, or to bring suit or suits for the recovery of the 
same, or to act and transact anything respecting the same as I, myself, could 
do were I personally present, rectifying and confirming whatever receipts or 
conveyances the said BENJAMIN INGRAM shall think fit to make respecting any 
part thereof.  In witness whereof I do here unto set my hand and affix my seal
this first day of April, one thousand, seven hundred and ninety five. 

STITH PARHAM {seal}

Signed, Sealed and acknowledged in presents of 

test 

PRESLEY INGRAM
BETSY PARHAM
JAMES BRYAN
WILLIAM INGRAM 
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York County      ]
South Carolina   ]

JAMES BRIAN and WILLIAM INGRAM, personally appeared before me and made oath 
that they were personally present, and saw Mr. STITH PARHAM sign, seal, and as
his act and deed deliver the within instrument of writing to BENJAMIN INGRAM 
for the uses and purposes therein mentioned and PRESLEY INGRAM, and BETSY 
PARHAM, was also present and signed their names as concurring witnesses.  
Sworn before me this 12th of October, 1795. 

JAMES BRIAN
WILLIAM INGRAM 
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